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April 16, 2021 

 

Dear Parents/Guardians, 

 

The April 9, 2021 revised guidance from the NYS Health Department requires all NYS school districts to have 

feedback sessions with stakeholder groups prior to returning students for more in-person learning.  At Central 

Square, we will be providing our Central Square Middle School and Paul V. Moore High School students with 4 

days of in-person learning per week and our elementary students with 5 days of in-person learning per week 

beginning on April 30, 2021.  We are also continuing to provide the 100% remote option for students as well for 

the remainder of the school year. Each time the NYS Department of Health lessened their restrictions we were 

able to modify our original re-opening plan to provide more in-person learning, and we are thrilled to be able to 

greatly increase our in-person learning beginning April 30th, while still accommodating the many students that 

are more comfortable with the 100% remote option. 

 

The feedback forums for different stakeholder groups and the Zoom invites are below:  

 Elementary Staff:  Tuesday, April 20, at 3 PM.  

The Zoom invite for this feedback session will be emailed to the staff by their building principal.  

 Parents/Guardians of Elementary Students: Tuesday, April 20, at 6:30 PM 

Zoom Invite Information: https://zoom.us/j/95747406417  

Or One tap mobile : US: +16465588656,,95747406417#  or +13126266799,,95747406417#  

Or Telephone:  Dial(for higher quality, dial a number based on your current location): 

US: +1 646 558 8656  or +1 312 626 6799  or +1 301 715 8592  or +1 253 215 8782  or +1 346 248 

7799  or +1 669 900 9128 Webinar ID: 957 4740 6417 

  

 Secondary Staff: Wednesday, April 21, at 2:30 PM. 

The Zoom invite for this feedback session will be emailed to the staff by their building principal. 

 Parents/Guardians of Secondary Students (PVM HS and CSMS): Wednesday, April 21, at 6:30 PM 

Zoom Invite Information: https://zoom.us/j/91820244110  

Or One tap mobile : US: +16465588656,,91820244110#  or +13017158592,,91820244110#  

Or Telephone: Dial(for higher quality, dial a number based on your current location): US: +1 646 558 

8656  or +1 301 715 8592  or +1 312 626 6799  or +1 346 248 7799  or +1 669 900 9128  or +1 253 215 

8782 Webinar ID: 918 2024 4110 

 

Zoom Feedback Sessions: These sessions will provide us with an opportunity to discuss the transition 

scheduled to take place on April 30, 2021, and answer any questions that you may have.  Our goal is to make 

this a safe and smooth transition for our students.  
 

Sincerely, 

 

 
Thomas J. Colabufo  

Superintendent  

https://zoom.us/j/95747406417
https://zoom.us/j/91820244110

